Winter Park Outlook

Crosby thanked by firefighters

Philip Crosby, Winter Park businessman, received a plaque of appreciation from the community s firefighters
for his donation of $20,000 toward purchase of this rescue truck. Representatives of Local 1598 of the Winter
Park Professional Firefighters (from left) Bob Ferrell, president, and Larry Niren, vice president, are shown with
Crosby and two of the paramedics who are using the vehicle, Pat McCabe and Joe Powell. Crosby, president
of Philip Crosby Associates, was also given honorary membership in the firefighters’ union. Niren said the truck,
which is already in service, cost about $45,000, with the balance being paid by the city. It replaces a combined
pumper/rescue unit which the department formerly used.




